
 

 
 

International Day of Peace Candlelight Vigil 
 

Saturday, September 20th 
 

6:30–7:30 PM at Lytton Plaza, downtown Palo Alto 
 

* Affirm what we value 
* Renew hope  

* Move from isolation to a community of concern 
 

This ritual will be the beginning of Campaign Nonviolence, endorsed 
by Desmond Tutu and many other social visionaries.  

 
Beginning September 21, the International Day of Peace,  
Campaign Nonviolence will launch a nationwide week of  

study, action, and peaceful public witness.  
 

Then on Sunday Sept 28, we will host a picnic to build 
community and share what resonates for us. 

 
For a schedule of events go to www.multifaithpeace.org  
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